
 Tim Henman Foundation 

 

If you have a bored child at home, please take a look at 
https://thfonline.org/all-challenges/  for lots of Sporting and Educational 
activities and challenges. 

 Best of all it’s free! 
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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

NHS Covid –19 Updates 

 

If you have any concerns regarding Coronavirus, on our website under 
News and Calendar you will find up to date information. 

Word of the Week 

 

Year 2-6………. essential              Reception & Year 1…...important             

As we end the strangest  of academic years for parents, children and staff, I 
would like to wish you all a good, safe break.  

We return to school on Friday 4th September 2020, children should be taken to 
their old classes where they will spend the day before meeting their new class on 
Monday 7th September 
 
We have arranged for the school photographer to come into school on this day to 
take the class photos that should of taken place in March. Please make sure that  
your child is in correct uniform and black school shoes. Trainers are not part of 
the school uniform - black shoes only should be worn.  

Please keep an eye on your emails and check the website in case of  any 
COVID-19 updates which can affect  the way we will open in September. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Jerrom 

Things to do …… 

 

Garson Farm– Pick your own Fruit and Vegetables, you can book a slot to pick. Go to 
https://www.garsons.co.uk/pyo-farm  

 

West Wittering Beach-If you fancy a trip to West Wittering Beach  you need to book first 
before you go, go to http://westwitteringestate.co.uk/ 

 

Free Plays– Please go to https://www.dramanotebook.com/watch-free-plays-online/ to 
watch free plays online. 

https://thfonline.org/all-challenges/
mailto:https://www.garsons.co.uk/pyo-farm
mailto:http://westwitteringestate.co.uk/
https://www.dramanotebook.com/watch-free-plays-online/


Bon Voyage 

 

 Lastly we are extremely sad to see Mrs Silvester-Szabo leave us and go home to           
Slovakia.  

Thank you for everything you have done for the children and you will be so so 
missed by us all. 

New P.E Shirts 

From September 2020 we will be changing the tops that children wear for PE. The expectation will be 
for all children to wear a round neck t-shirt in their house colour (Red - fire, Blue - water, White - air or 
Green - earth) which is embroidered with the school logo on it.  
These will need to be purchased from the school's uniform supplier, and will shortly be available to  
purchase on the uniform website.  
We are aware that in the current climate there may be delays with ordering/processing of orders. With 
this in mind, there will be a discretionary period and the new uniform will be compulsory from Monday 
2nd November 2020.  
 
Please go to https://gooddies.co.uk/ to order your new P.E. T-Shirt. 
 

 

 

Summer Reading 

 

It is so important to keep up with reading during the holidays. For free books and   
more information please go to;  

https://email.raintree.co.uk/44JK-V1U0-3D64T9P34F/cr.aspx 

Dates for you Diary 2020 

 

SEPTEMBER  

Friday 4th September…...Children back to school/Class Photo (old class) 
Monday 7th September…...Children to start new class 

OCTOBER 

W/C 5th October….Walk to School Week 

Monday 26th-Friday 30th October….Half Term 

NOVEMBER 

Tuesday 17th November….. Photographs in school  
Thursday 26th November …….. Flu Immunisations 

DECEMBER 

Friday 18th December…..Break up for Christmas at 2pm (NO LATE CLUB TODAY) 

After School Clubs 

 

Due to the current COVID situation there will be no After School Clubs until further notice. We are  
sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

https://gooddies.co.uk/
mailto:https://email.raintree.co.uk/44JK-V1U0-3D64T9P34F/cr.aspx?subject=https://email.raintree.co.uk/44JK-V1U0-3D64T9P34F/cr.aspx


Certificate of Effort 

 

We have been recognised as one of the best schools in the country for engagement with the PiXL 
times table app.  

Well done to everyone who has contributed to this over the last school year! You are amazing!!!!!! 

Mantra Lingua 

 

Until the 31st August 2020 Mantra Lingua have given families free access  
Ebooks in English with 37 different languages . 

 

Please go to https://uk.mantralingua.com/  for more information 

Pupil Premium & Free School Meals 

 

If your circumstances have changed regarding work and benefits during  the COVID pandemic  
please do not hesitate to apply for Pupil Premium  via   or go to https://www.sutton.gov.uk/ or 
https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/premium.php  to print off a form and bring it into the 
school office. 

https://uk.mantralingua.com/
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